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Steeple and Roof Work

The work on the steeple and rubber roof begins on August 19. Leon’s Roofing
from Lodi is the contractor for the projects. Cedar shake shingles will replace
the existing cedar shingles and they will weather naturally. The rubber roof will
be sealed in various places to keep the roof watertight. Memorial funds will
cover the $14,600.00 cost of the steeple work and $300.00 to seal the rubber
roof.

Fundraiser Proceeds

The June pie sale and brat fry fundraisers were very successful! The pie sale
raised $349.00 and the brat fry netted $508.38. Thank you to those that worked,
provided baked goods, and purchased items at the fundraisers,

Pies, Pies, Pies

The Gandy Dancer Festival is scheduled for August 17! Our congregation is
famous for our pies and we will have a stand at the festival again this year. If
you are able to bake pies, please consider making 3 per household. There will be
a sign up sheet and work roster for this event.

Shoe Box Brat Fry

There is a brat fry scheduled for August 18 at The Shoe Box. Please consider
working the event, or providing baked goods (that do not melt). There will be a
sign up sheet for this event in the back of the church.



